Hello Pre-K 1 Families,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	We will have some Halloween fun this week, as well as learn about animals that hibernate for winter.  We move on to the letter H in sound and writing.  Thank you for coming to conferences.  It was so nice visiting with all of you about your sweet kids.
	Halloween Family Night is at the school on Monday from 6-7p.m. Exciting games and yummy treats will be part of the fun with a costume parade at the end of the night at 7p.m. in front of the school (weather permitting)!
	We will have a Halloween party on the 31st from 10:30-11:30a.m. with treats and games. The snack sign-up is on the announcement board by the fridge.   You are welcome to bring your child for the party if they normally do not attend on Tuesdays as long as you stay with them for the party.   Siblings and family members are welcome to join us! 
	Children may wear costumes to school on Halloween.  Please have them dressed in costumes before school starts.  Remember this is a swimming day, so please pack extra clothes for kids staying for the afternoon.  We will change before lunch.  Thanks!
	Upcoming dates:
· November 7th, school closed 
· November 22nd-24th, Thanksgiving break 
· December 12th- Peppermint Parade at 6p.m.
Thanks to all those who brought snack this week!  Have a great weekend!Swimming-Sept. 19-Nov.21
Library-Sept.14-Dec.7
Movement-Oct. 30@Civic Center
Music-Nov. 1
Cooking-Oct. 30 graveyard graham crackers
Spanish-Nov. 14@9:30
Art-Nov 3





						-Miss Laura

